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Comments: This letter is to express my contempt for Midas Gold's Stibnite Gold Project. America does not need

this project to be permitted. I hope after reading my thoughts you will understand why my hate for Midas Gold

Idaho is so strong.

 

Restoring the Stibnite Gold Project site will be an tarnish to the area. Work clearly needs to be done in the area

and it should be funded through superfund dollars. Midas Gold Idaho wants to make an additional mess of the

area. The company is promising a mining project and full-scale restoration project that will never happen.

 

I appreciate your time and thoughtfulness. For the reasons I stated in my letter above, please never permit the

Stibnite Gold Project.


